
 

 
 

Agenda Item 5(f) 
September 14/21 EOC Meeting 

 
From: Luke O'Connor <LOConnor@clhia.ca>  
Sent: September-02-21 3:40 PM 
To: Brendan Wycks <brendan.wycks@cafii.com>; Keith Martin <Keith.Martin@cafii.com> 
Cc: Brent Mizzen <bmizzen@clhia.ca> 
Subject: NWT's Credit Protection Licensing Issue - Update 
 
Hi Brendan and Keith,  
 
I hope you are enjoying the last part of summer. 
 
I wanted to reach out to let you know that our members have decided that the CLHIA should reach out 
to the North West Territories’ Government to propose a solution to the credit protection insurance 
licensing issue identified by our members.  
 
Our outreach will be informal to begin with, to request a meeting. Any next steps would then be 
considered based on the discussion. Our goal is for the status quo to continue. 
 
Happy to answer any questions you might have. 
 
Thanks,  
 
Luke O'Connor  (he/him) 

Director, Market Conduct Policy and Regulation 
Cell: 647-200-4466 
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